
September 15, 2023 

Kathy Hunter 
Acting Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:   NEW, Cascade Accounting Petition for Multi-Year Rate Plan Expenses 

Dear Director Hunter, 

Cascade Natural Gas Corporation (“Company”) files the attached Petition for an Accounting Order 
authorizing deferred treatment of expenses related to the Company’s multi-year rate plan (“MYRP”). 

Included with this filing is a Certificate of Service stating that interested parties have been notified of the 
Company’s petition.  

This filing submitted electronically includes the following files: 

• NEW-CNGC-CLtr-09-15-23.pdf
• NEW-CNGC-Pet-Acct-09-15-23.pdf
• NEW-CNGC-COS-09-15-23.pdf

If you have any questions regarding this information, please feel free to contact me at (208) 377-6015. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Lori Blattner 

Lori A. Blattner 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA 99336 
Lori.blattner@intgas.com 
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